Vehicle Inspector License - Revised Form

Dear Vehicle Inspection Stations:

The RMV is transforming its business processes and replacing its technology to deliver exceptional
customer service for residents and businesses across the Commonwealth. We have also redesigned
applications to improve processing and expedite the time it takes to issue Inspector License cards.
Beginning March 26, 2018, all first-time inspector applicants must complete the revised Massachusetts
Vehicle Check Inspector License Application (Form # VSC104). This application will be available March
26 on mass.gov/rmv. See sample attached.

Please contact the Vehicle Safety and Compliance Services if you have any questions about this
application.

Sincerely,

The Registry of Motor Vehicles
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